
Rodriquez Music Program 

  
Rodriquez Music Boosters 

5055 Business Center Drive, Suite 108, Box 197 
Fairfield, California 94534 

Tax ID 68-0484843 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Rodriquez Music Boosters Annual Crab Feed dinner is scheduled for Saturday, February 
16, 2019 at the Joe Nelson Community Center in Suisun, California.  This is the primary 
fundraiser for our award-winning Entertainment Units. All proceeds go toward supporting 
the Rodriguez High School Music Programs’ marching band, symphonic band, jazz band, 
color guard and choir. 

The music program in our schools have been dramatically cut and rely mainly on our 
fundraising efforts. Contributions to our crab feed fundraiser either in the form of items for 
the auction or raffle, or a monetary donation, would be greatly appreciated.  With your help, 
the RHS Music Boosters can continue to support these beneficial music programs. 

As a “thank you” for your contribution and support of the RHS Music Programs, we will 
happily include your business on our Donor Appreciation list at our event. We will encourage 
our “music family” to support your business in return.  We are a tax deductible, non-profit 
organization that needs the support of our community businesses.  Our dedication deadline 
for donation is January 15, 2019 but will be accepted as early as is convenient for your 
business. 

We have attached a copy of our Auction Donation form for your use when donating.  Please 
feel free to make copies of the form to use should you choose to donate multiple items. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request.  If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Rote (925-286-2564) volunteer@rhseu.org  
Mariann Cox (925-381-1203) vicepresident@rhseu.org 
Music Booster Board Members 
Scott Miller, Music Director, RHS Music Program 
Bill Wren, President, Music Boosters 
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